
BCC Student Technology Fee Committee 
Spring ’24 / May 14, 2024 / 3-4:30 p.m. Zoom 
Minutes 
 
 
Attending: Diane Banks, Paul J. Buttafuoco, Nancy De La Rosa, Mark Lennerton, Luisa Martich, 
Michael Miller, Luis Montenegro, Andrea Pinnock, Noelia Tavarez 
 

 

• April Minutes – Approved 

 

• Review draft of 2025 STF PLAN – New plan target will be lowered @$423k as per the 

lower STI/UTIs that should not be included in our plan.  The SPS amount for early FY ’25 

spending will be $60K. Draft to be shared in early FY ’25. 

 

• Special Projects – (Voting) – Initial pass at reviewing projects was done and voting 

delayed. 

 

• New items – None. 
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